Knaphill School High Street Knaphill, Woking Surrey GU21 2QH 01483 888899 office@knaphill.surrey.sch.uk Head of School Mrs M Sebo



Knaphill Lower School
Chobham Road
Knaphill, Woking
Surrey
GU21 2SX
01483 473282
office@knaphill-lower.surrey.sch.uk
Head of School Miss J Concannon

Federation Headteacher Mrs S Mackintosh www.knaphillfederationofschools.org.uk

## Nursery Christmas Singalong Tuesday 12 December 2017 at 10.00am

## Dear Parents

Mrs Milne

To ensure that you all have seats and are able to see the children from the best possible position, we need to know the numbers to cater for. There will be 2 tickets available per family. We would be grateful if the attached slip could be returned to the school office by 3pm on Friday 1 December.

Please note that entry to the performance will be by ticket only and we are not able to accommodate pushchairs in the hall due to restrictions on space. If you are bringing younger children to the performance we would kindly ask that you take them out of the hall if they get upset.

Please can all the children wear a nativity costume e.g. angel, shepherd, animal. If your child does not have a nativity costume please can they dress in Christmas party clothes.

We would be grateful if you could you be in your seats 5 minutes before the start of the performance.

If you have any questions about the Singalong please speak to me in the Nursery.

We look forward to seeing you all.

Nursery Christmas Singalong – Tuesday 12 December at 10.00am
I/We would like 1 / 2 tickets
Child's Name
Parent's Signature